
 

 

 

AGM 3rd October 2018 
 

Chairs Report 
 

The PTFA has enjoyed another successful year thanks to the dedication of the committee, 
teachers and parents all supporting and giving up their time in helping making a difference 

to the school. A big thank you goes to you all for your continued support. 
 

Over the year we have held several successful events including the new idea of movie 
nights, school disco’s, coffee mornings, cake sales, Christmas card sales, Christmas and 

summer fairs, and refreshments sale at sports day. The school uniform rail still continues to 
be very popular and with the help of parents sending uniform in will hopefully continue. 

 
We haven’t really spent a great deal this year so maybe this school year we could think of 

something to work towards. The funds raised through, have allowed us to cover half of the 
overall cost for all children to go to the pantomime, ice poles for sports day and of course 

the hoodies for the leavers which were received very happily, the year 6’s also went FREE at 
the leavers disco.  

 
This year has been busy but very successful and I would like to thank everyone who has 
offered their support and given up their time to make the events happen and raise the 

funds to support the children and the school. I would like to wish the new Committee every 
success for the next year. 

 
 

Sam Greenslade 


